Dear Parents/Guardians,
I am so excited to have the opportunity to teach your child this year.  In order to have a successful year, we must first establish rules in our classrooms and school.  We will be spending a lot of time this week to review rules so that every child knows what is expected of them.
As a kindergarten team, we have developed a set of classroom manners that all students will be expected to use.  In addition, these manners are to be used in special classes (art, music, physical education, and library).  You can find our classroom manners attached to this letter.  These are the very same manners that are displayed in our classrooms.  Please spend a few minutes reviewing these good manners and briefly discussing them with your child.

To be sure that all students are using their very best manners, we will use a stoplight system.  This stoplight (behavior) system will be further addressed at Curriculum Night.  

  Your child is working hard to make sure they will have good manners in kindergarten.  We are discussing these manners every day with your child.  
Thank you for your support as we begin this exciting time together!  Your help at home is greatly appreciated!  (
Sincerely,

Mrs. Gilbert
